

Fountain Hills Charter School



PTO "Eagle" News

MARCH 2012

Save the date: LIVE AUCTION/GALA APRIL 21ST!

Important Dates:

March8-Early Release March 9-No school March 12th-16th- Spring Break April 6th- No school April 25th-Early Release

Next PTO Meeting El Pueblo Campus

March 21st @ 3:30pm Hope to see you there!!

Check us out On the Web! www.fhcspto.org

Questions? Comments? Volunteer? Contact us at: pto@fhcspto.org

PTO Officers:

President:
Nita Watson
Vice Presidents:
Caroline Prelog
Treasurer:
Linda Pileggi
Secretary:
Kim Hogan

President's Notes

Many of you may know by now that Ms. Lorance (middle school teacher) was recently in an accident while riding her horse. She was thrown from her horse and fractured her neck in three places as well as injuring her left hand. The good news is she has no paralysis and no life threatening injuries and will be returning to school at some point next quarter on a modified schedule. Our hearts and healing thoughts go out to her and we hope she has a speedy recovery.

Nita Watson

Silent Auction Success!

Thank you for making this year's Silent auction a big success. We raised over \$9000!!

Mid first Change Truck

Congrats to Ms. Carmen's class for being the winner of the most change collected. Enjoy that Root Beer Float Party! A BIG Thank you to all of you.. We made over \$2200 in change.

Open House (5:30pm-7:30pm)

The open house is for potential students and their families to learn about our school. Please spread the word and encourage great families you know to come see what we are all about.

Cactus Day Camp

Right in our own back yard.! Come sign up in the main office for the Summer Kids Program. This is for kids 3-12yrs. Don't miss out on the Early Bird Special!

Live Auction/Gala

Come join us for the Biggest Fundraiser of the year. Event will be held on April 21st, at the Engler's spectacular home. Take advantage of the Early Bird Special: \$65/person until March 21st. After the 21st, price will increase to \$75/person. Invitations are on their way!

Wall of Wine Raffle

Back by popular demand is the "Wall of wine"
Raffle! This Raffle will be at our Live
Auction/Gala Event. Tickets are \$10 and may be
purchased in our main office. Donations of wine
are needed. Please drop off at the office by April
20th.

Cactus Day Camp Raffle

Win 2 weeks of Fun for your child valued at \$500. We are selling tickets to this raffle in the main office for \$10/ticket. Drawing will be held at the Live Auction. Do not need to be present to win.

eScrip/Boxtops

Have you **registered your Safeway card for eScrip** yet? Just go to eScrip.com and have your Safeway card handy.

Battle of the Box Tops

Congrats to Ms. Terra's class for being the winner of classroom contest!

Volunteers Needed

We are in need of volunteers for the upcoming Gala. Please email pto@fhcspto.org if interested. Thanks!